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Spotlight on our Supporters

John & Kathy Hughes, Albion
For nearly 30 years, John and Kathy have been loyal and dedicated supporters of 
Mendocino Coast Clinics. Going way back to 1996, when the Hughes’ had begun their 
move to the Mendocino coast, and their home in Albion, John was planning retirement 
from his successful dentistry practice in Campbell, CA. While becoming familiar with 
MCC and our intent to open a dental practice, John offered to donate his dental exam 
chairs. Thus, with rented space, and John’s contribution, our fledgling Dental Clinic was 
established. (To this day, MCC’s Dental Clinic continues to be the only practice on the 
coast to treat adults & youth on Medi-Cal.)

Kathy and John are generous with their contribution to the many non-profits on the Coast. 
They repeatedly exemplify what Kathy, a retired educator, states is their firm belief: “If 
you’re going to live in this community, it is important to support it.” Indeed, they do. The 
Hughes’ are major donors to essential services such as the Food Bank, the Mendocino 
Coast Childrens’ Fund, Project Sanctuary, Hospitality House, the Albion-Little River 
Volunteer Fire Department & the Mendocino Coast Healthcare Foundation/Winesong. 
The art community on the coast – the Symphony of the Redwoods, the Music Festival 
and the Art Center, also benefit from their steadfast donations. 

During MCC’s annual fundraiser, Kathy goes above & beyond with her enthusiastic 
participation. To add to their annual Sponsorship of the event, she recruits friends to 
attend the Cook-Off, join her reserved table and bid during the Live Auction. Kathy keeps 
a friendly sparring going with fellow-bidders, upping the ante and energetically raising 
her paddle to the highest level! “We have to keep our Clinics open”, she says.

Thank you, Kathy and John, for your years of donations to help keep MCC open and 
serving the community you so graciously support. We are most grateful.






























